
DEL MAR COLLEGE
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78404

Office of the President January 5, 1978

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As I indicated to you in my letter of December 8, 1977, the
matter of expansion of our Registered Nursing Program will be
included as an item en the agenda for a meeting of the Board
of Regents opfuesday J January 10, 1978.

The part of teting in which this will be considered will
take place in the Board Room in the Administration Building
some time after 1:00 p.m. There are several items on the agenda
preceding this matter and I am uncertain as to the exact time at
which the item will be taken up, but you are, of course, welcome
to be present for any and all parts of the meeting.

Sincerely,

,/ / Jean ichardson,
< President

JR: sa

CC: Dr. Clotilde P. Garcia
Mr. William F. White, Jr.


